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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that the City of Chico (“City”) Request for Qualifications and Conceptual Proposal – 
Lost Park, Chico, CA dated January 29, 2024 (the “RFQ”) in connection with a potential public-private 
partnership mixed-use development project is hereby cancelled pursuant to the City’s reservation of rights 
under the RFQ to reject any and all submittals or proposals without cause. 
 
In consideration of changing market conditions and recent amendments to the Surplus Land Act, it is the 
City’s intention to reexamine the project description and potentially reissue a revised RFQ at a later date.  
All proposers will be notified if and when a new RFQ is released by the City. 
 
Thank you for showing interest in this RFQ and we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.   
 
If you have any questions, please do note hesitate to contact the City at CityManager@chicoca.gov. 
 


